
District 2 AWSC Report 
 
We are looking forward to an amazing start to 2017.  Our first district meeting will be 
held on January 21.  We will be conducting our year-end review and developing a 
budget for 2017.  This promises to be an exciting meeting.  The district archivist has 
begun a program to digitally scan our archives.  Our attendance varies from month to 
month and we are seeing turn over in positions. 
 
We have been busy since the fall assembly.  We hosted a successful Alateen Round 
Up on Halloween weekend at DeLeon Springs State Park.  They enjoyed games, good 
food and a boat tour.  We held our Gratitude Dinner the following weekend.  We were 
blessed to have amazing speakers and good food.  
 
We have outreach projects in process.  Our institutional program to the Marion Sheriff’s 
Women’s Detention Center continues.  We are going further with our trial at the Shands 
Vista Center to supply speakers and introductory meetings on Saturdays.  We are 
praying for good participation.  
 
The Alateen group appears to have a solid foundation.  They participated with the 
Round Up and appear to be developing sound programs. 
 
With gratitude for service, 

Bob C 

District Representative 


